Tuesday, April 28 Dear 5th Grade Families,

Please click here to find the Putnam 5th Grade Weekly Checklist for April 29-May 5.

As a reminder, the recommendation of the school district is that 5th grade students spend 60 minutes per day on school work (30 minutes for English language arts, 20 minutes for math, and 10-15 minutes for MAPE). You are welcome to choose additional academics, or bonus activities, for your child to work on, which can be found on the bottom of the weekly 5th Grade Checklist, as well as in the Canvas Course.

We hope everyone is healthy and doing well! Please contact your student's teacher if you have any questions.

The Putnam Fifth Grade Team Charlie Mabie: cmabie@ecasd.us

Scott Kunferman: skunferman@ecasd.us Kathleen Standen: <u>kstanden@ecasd.us</u>